
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
We are preparing for the 2022-2023 school year, and we look forward to seeing everyone back 
to school in the fall! 
 

• Early Registration will take place Friday, August 5, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
in the School for the Deaf (Gottlieb Building).  Early Registration is open to all Preschool 
through 12th grade day students, who reside in or near Colorado Springs.  Parking will 
be available in the Gottlieb parking lot, near Kiowa and Institute.  Avoid the long lines 
of regular registration.  Families of students who reside in the Colorado Springs 
area are strongly encouraged to take advantage of our early registration 
opportunity! 

 
• Regular Registration will be Sunday, August 14, 2022, from 1:00p.m. - 4:00 p.m., in 

the gymnasium, for all families who did not register early and for all dorm students and 
Bridges to Life transition students.   

 
• Parents, it is your responsibility to fill out registration forms, especially forms concerning 

health history, as all paperwork still requires parental consent.  Even if your child is 18 
years old, please do not delegate the entire responsibility of completing registration 
materials, to your child.  Your consent and signature are still required by law. 

 
• In order to avoid filling out paperwork at a table, during registration, please ensure all 

forms have been completed by you, and returned/submitted in a timely manner. 
 

• All local school bus transportation will start on Monday, August 15, 2022.  CSDB school 
start time and end times, for Preschool – Bridges to Life, have not changed for the 
2022-2023 school year.  Regular Monday-Thursday class schedule will begin at 8:30 
a.m. and will end at 3:30 p.m.  Friday will continue to be an early release day and 
students will be dismissed at 1:00pm. 

 
• Due to staffing restrictions, parents of out-of-town dorm students, who choose not 

to participate in Sunday Registration, but arrive during the week instead, will not be 
allowed to enter the dorms to unload your child’s personal items.  All personal items will 
be held at your child’s school until dorm staff arrive in the afternoon. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (719) 578-2177 or Julie Cuccaro, 
Registrar, at (719) 578-2184. 
 
Thank you and enjoy the summer! 
 
Kathy Emter     Julie Cuccaro 
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